
This Week's News
Friday 10th February

We had a lovely sharing time this week. If anyone that could not make it would like to fill out a questionnaire, please call in to the office 

and collect one.
We will be having a sponsored reading around the solar system, details to follow.

Please see below for key stage 2 trip to Wrexham and a baking competition on the 1st of March

Please note

If your child has a medical condition, would 
you please pop by the office after half term 

to confirm and fill in new paperwork.

Young writers

School car park
Grove farm has put in an application for 6 
bungalows with car parking for 15 vehicles 
for the school. They have asked if anyone 
would like to know more or would like to 
support their application please email

Well done to all the children who took part 
in magic door creative writing competition. 
Everyone who took part has been chosen to 

be published in the book the magic door-
tales of adventure and will be published in 
April. Permission slips will be sent home.

Dates for your diary

27th School reopens
1st March St Davids day donations towards school funds, lots of warm Welsh cakes - key stage 2 trip to walk the parade in 

Wrexham

2nd March World book day dress up as your favorite book character. donation to school funds

15th March parents evening

Do you have any old school uniform boys/girls aged 
3-7 for our change of clothes box?

We are looking for donations of snacks for our 
after-school club. Please feel free to drop them at 
the school office.

Library will be open from Tuesday 
please send in books

Can you help?

groves.farm6@gmail.com

Foundation learning will be changing
PE lesson day to a Wednesday



Penelope





Betsan



• St. David's Day Wrexham Parade!

• To celebrate St. David's Day, Key Stage 2 children will be taking part in a 
celebratory musical parade through Wrexham town center on Wednesday 
1st March at 1pm. We will be joining several other schools in the Wrexham area 
to celebrate our country's special day by singing Welsh songs and flying our flags 
high!

• The three songs for children to learn are available on SeeSaw so please 
support your child in learning the words ready for the parade. Children should 
wear school uniform but can also bring in Welsh hats, scarves or other Welsh 
themed clothing items. We will be arriving back in school around 2:30pm.

•

• During the morning of St. David's Day, we will be holding a mini-Eisteddfod in 
school which will include a whole school home baking competition! If you would 
like to take part, we are challenging children to bake their own bara brith at 
home and bring it into school on Tuesday 28th February for judging. The three 
winners will then be shared at the mini-Eisteddfod on Wednesday morning. 
Families with more than one child can submit one family bara brith or one per 
child. Good luck bakers!


